
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Raglan Community Council will be holding 

an open meeting on the 

  

21st March 2025   

@ Old Church School Room, 

Chepstow Road, Raglan. 

At 6:30pm 

  

This meeting is to update residents of the 

ongoing discussions regarding  

road safety at the A40 Junctions.  

This meeting will provide residents with 

updates from the  

A40 Raglan Bypass Safety Study, published in 

June 2024.  

 

at 

Old Church School Room 

 

This notice is published by Raglan Community Council 
clerk@raglancc.org.uk 
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